THE NATIONAL AIR COUNCIL

280 MADISON AVENUE,NEW YORK I6,N.Y.

MURRAY HILL 6-3950

March 4, 1949

Mr. Amon G, Carter, Fresident
Carter Publications, Inc.

400 West Seventh Street

Fort Worth, Texas

Dear kr, Carter:

We have had several suggestions, principally from members of
the Beard of Governors and Board of Nanagers of the Council
whose homes and businesses are distant from New York, that we
ought to have two meetings a year, one in the Spring and cne in
the Fall, for which we should make a special effort to get as
large an attendance as possible in order to review the activi-
ties of the Council over the preceding year and to discuss
future policies and programs. It has also been suggested that
we ought to invite representatives of "Company Members" to

10se meetings,

We believe that such a meeting would serve a useful rurpose
and would at the same time afford an opportunity to the mem-
bers of the Board to become better acquainted with each other,
; In considering a convenient date and form of such meeting, the
consensus is for a dinner meeting on Tuesday, lNay 24th next,
in the city of New York. It would follow immediately the
% meeting of the Aircraft Industries Association which will be
g held in Williamsburg, Virginia and which terminates on the
\ preceding lNonday, lNay 23rd.

Before arrenging such a meeting we would like to kncw if you
could and would attend so that we may have some guage as to
the number of members we might expect,

We shall appreciate hearing from you at your early convenience
and we should like also to have any suggestions from you as to
the nature and substance of the business to be discussed at the

meeting.

Yours very truly,

Ay A8

« H E John Dwight Sullivan
kg Executive Vice President
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